
 

 

More 
More To The Story 

 
Exodus 3:7-10 “Then the Lord told him, ‘I have certainly seen 
the oppression of my people in Egypt. I have heard their cries of 
distress because of their harsh slave drivers. Yes, I am aware of 
their suffering. So I have come down to rescue them from the 
power of the Egyptians and lead them out of Egypt into their 
own fertile and spacious land. It is a land flowing with milk and 
honey—the land where the Canaanites, Hittites, Amorites, 
Perizzites, Hivites, and Jebusites now live. Look! The cry of the 
people of Israel has reached me, and I have seen how harshly 
the Egyptians abuse them. Now go, for I am sending you to 
Pharaoh. You must lead my people Israel out of Egypt.’ ” 
 
Believe God’s ____________________  “So I have come 
down to rescue them from the power of the Egyptians and lead 
them out of Egypt into their own fertile and spacious land.” (V.8) 
 
Exodus 2:24 “God heard their groaning, and he remembered 
his covenant promise to Abraham, Isaac, and Jacob.” 
 
Genesis 17:7-8 “I will confirm my covenant with you and your 
descendants after you, from generation to generation. This is 
the everlasting covenant: I will always be your God and the God 
of your descendants after you. And I will give the entire land 
of Canaan, where you now live as a foreigner, to you and your 
descendants. It will be their possession forever, and I will be 
their God.” 
 
Trust God’s _________________________ “…and lead them 
out of Egypt into their own fertile and spacious land. It is a land 
flowing with milk and honey—the land where the Canaanites, 
Hittites, Amorites, Perizzites, Hivites, and Jebusites now live.” 
(V.8b) 
 
Exodus 13:17-18 “When Pharaoh let the people go, God did 
not lead them by way of the land of the Philistines, although that 
was near. For God said, ‘Lest the people change their minds 

when they see war and return to Egypt.’ But God led the 
people around by the way of the wilderness toward the Red 
Sea. And the people of Israel went up out of the land of Egypt 
equipped for battle.” 
 
Depend on God’s _____________________ “Now go, for I am 
sending you to Pharaoh. You must lead my people Israel out of 
Egypt.” (V.10) 
 
Joshua 1:9 “This is my command—be strong and courageous! 
Do not be afraid or discouraged. For the Lord your God is with 
you wherever you go.” 
 


